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LOST THE STRIKE BUT WE'LL WIN THE WAR! 

The contract was ratified 
because a bare majority felt 
there was no hope to get any 
better. Things were pretty 
bad after four months without 
a paycheck. Many of us (46% 
of those who voted) wanted to 
hold out. But as long as the 

E -0 rade uni n b reau­
crats T 1Bs were in c ntrol 
of the strike, we weren't 
going to win --- after all, 
PACCAR wasn't goine to bring 
us the Five Demands on a 
silver platter. 

The minor improvements 
over the company's original 
offer (COLA, disability in­
surance, & a dime more in 
wages) were gained thru our 
solid strike. We virtually 
shut down Pete, Newark, for 
four months. But these small 

'gains' fall far short of 
what we were struggling for: 
PARITY WITH THE UAW MACK 0 
CONTRACT, THE FIVE DEMANDS, 
AND AMNESTY FOR ALL STRIKERS. 
Our so-called "record wage 
increase" leaves us just a£!
far behind the rest of the "? 
industry as ever. 

The main issue was wages. 
The 'Official' proposal we 
voted for at the April mass 
meeting was for increases of 
40%, 30%, and 30%. Over one 
hundred workers submitted�
petition in support of the 
Five Demands which called for 
increases of $2.00, $1.50 & 
$1..50. We &,Q! 80<;, 40c and 
25C --- less than 50<; per 
year! Clearly we lost our 
ma in -demand. 
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